
28 J U N E  2010 Copper Valley Electric

Copper Valley Electric 
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  Copper Valley

CVEA President, Lyle Von Bargen, with the 2010 Valdez 
Scholarship Award Winners

Scott Yahr, Copper Basin C&E 
Committee Chairperson

Danny Sparrell of KCHU driving away the 2010 
Valdez Beater

Overlooking the Copper Basin Crowd at the 2010 Annual Meeting CVEA Board Members, Carl Crosman and Jeff Saxe

Cindy Butherus, Zena Disney and 
Julie Roetman registering members 
for the 2010 meeting in Valdez

Daniel Leahy, 2010 Youth Rally Scholarship 
Award Winner Tom Arts, of the Valdez C&E Committee, at Valdez registration 
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Barry and Ruth Rempel took home the Copper Basin Beater

CVEA Community Foundation President Jim Manning, Scholarship Committee 
Chair, Elaine Manning, and CB Scholarship Award Recipients

Past Youth Rally participant, Keaton Shepherd 
and CVEA’s Adam Warwas Approximately 200 members attended the meeting in Valdez

CVEA employees enjoying the meeting in the Copper Basin

President Von Bargen presents Jaime Matthews 
with her 5 year service award

CEO Robert Wilkinson with      
member, Jane Brown

CVEA  Vice President, Travis Million
Barb Eaton, Jimmy McDougald, and Mary Ellen 
Bedrick at registration in the Copper Basin

CVEA employees Mike Rodgers, Anthony Martin, 
and  Nick Springer


